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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

May 22, 2017 

 

CONNECTICUT TREASURER LAUNCHES NEW WEBSITE  

FOR INVESTORS IN CONNECTICUT’S BONDS 
 

HARTFORD, CT – Connecticut State Treasurer Denise L. Nappier today launched an enhanced 

version of the Treasury’s BuyCTBonds website that provides individual and institutional investors, 

rating agencies, and other members of the financial community access to the latest information about 

Connecticut’s bond programs and finances. 

 

“The website details how Connecticut bonds contribute to the overall growth and vitality of 

Connecticut, which, in turn, helps to strengthen the well-being of our businesses and citizens alike,” 

said Treasurer Nappier.   

 

She added, “We hope that the site illustrates that the purchase of Connecticut bonds is an investment 

in our State’s future.” 

 

The new expanded BuyCTBonds website describes each of Connecticut’s borrowing programs, and 

also provides key economic information and financial data.  Among the content are photographs 

illustrating how buying Connecticut’s bonds are an investment in education, housing, the environment, 

and the state’s infrastructure.    

 

The website also offers a handy step-by-step guide to purchasing bonds and a list of qualified brokers.  

“We want to make it easy for the citizens of Connecticut to learn how they can invest in our own 

backyard,” Treasurer Nappier said. 

 

“The State produces a wealth of information and this improved website provides easy access to this 

information in one easy- to- use location.  It furthers my goal for the Treasury of full disclosure and 

transparency, which been a hallmark of my administration,” Treasurer Nappier said. 

 

The website is located at www.BuyCtBonds.com. 
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